
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to highlight the following website to you. 

https://play.edshed.com/ 

Spelling Shed and Maths Shed help children to practise spelling and maths via a simple game. The 

game gives four different degrees of support in the form of difficulty modes; Easy, Medium, Hard 

and Extreme. Higher levels allow a higher score to be achieved but children can practise as much 

as they like on lower levels before trying to gain high scores. 

Your child’s teacher has set lists of words that your child should practise and will monitor their 

progress, this is in line with spelling overview your child will have bought home at the beginning of 

this term.  

When you enter the URL above you will be asked to log in using the details your child has bought 

home. You will be taken to this page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At this point you can choose either Spelling Shed or Maths Shed. If you select Spelling Shed you will see 

the weekly spellings your class teacher has assigned, this list will be available to practice for 1 week, and 

then a new list will be allocated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Your child will be able to practice their spellings through 3 different games, Play and Bee Keeper 

are independent games, and Hive will let them play with others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling and Maths Shed is a fantastic resource which not only allows them to practice their 

spellings in a fun interactive way but lets them compete against their classmates! If you click on 

the top left hand side of the screen your child’s profile will be bought up and if you click on 

leagues it will show you where they are in the league. This is not done on the amount of spellings 

they got right, just on the amount they practice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Maths shed is also a fantastic resource to use at home. This helps your child work on their maths 

basic skills. We recommend all year groups regularly access times tables, especially year 4s.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are accessing add and subtract, if your child is in year 3 please select 3 digit numbers and 

for years 4, 5 and 6 please select 4 digit numbers. 


